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Tadlock, Brenda

From:
Sent:
To:
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Tadlock, Brenda
Wednesday, May 18, 2011 4:53 PM
'CAPEQ41@HOTMAIL.COM'

Subject: PRONTO CLEANING SERVICES INC/.10000052389

SO020945 7943538

Ms. Capellan,

This is to advise you that on May 14. 2010, we filed your limited liability company under
the above referenced name. Unfortunately, the name of your limited liability company
does not contain an acceptable limited liability company suffix. The name of a limited
liability company must end with the words "Limited Liability Company," the abbreviation
"L.L.C.," or the designation "LLC." The word "Limited" may be abbreviated as “Ltd."
and the word "Company" may be abbreviated as "Co." “Inc.” is not an acceptable limited
liability company suffix.

Therefore, we request that you file an amendment, at no charge, to change the name of
your limited liability company to remove the corporate suffix “Inc.” and to substitute an
acceptable limited liability company suffix. Please click on the following link to
download the appropriate form and instructions:

hitp/Aiorm.sunbiz.org/pdf/cr2e049.pdf

You may return the completed form via email to btadlocki@dos,state.fl.us or fax the form
to my attention at (850)245-6030. Or, if you prefer, you may mail it to me at the following
address:

Brenda L. Tadlock, Registration Section
PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Division of Corporations

P. O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL 32314

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions concerning this matter.
I apologize on behalf of the Division of Corporations for this oversight.

Best wishes,

Brenda L. Tadlack

Brenda L. Tadlock

Sr. Section Administrator

Registration Section "
Division of Corporations

(850) 245-6911
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